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STAFF SUMMARY OF COMMENT LETTERS ON PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO RULE 2a-7
__________________________________________________________ Attached for your information is a
summary of the comment letters submitted to the SEC on the amendments to Rule 2a-7
proposed last December. The summary was prepared by a member of the Division of
Investment Management. Amy B.R. Lancellotta Associate Counsel Attachment
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